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06 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As advised back in July, Year 5 pupils will be having their swimming lessons from 7:45am – 9:30am on 

Tuesday mornings.  This means some children in Year 5 will be starting school on Tuesday mornings at 

7:45am each week, followed by a second group at 8:15am and a third group at 8:45am.  

The groups for the swimming sessions have been created and your child will be attending their first 

swimming session on Tuesday 12  September in Group 2 and is required to be at the swimming pool 

gate on Mattison Road at 8:15 am where I will collect them and take them to their swimming session.  

If your child attends breakfast club, they should go to breakfast club at 8am as usual where they will be 

collected and taken to their swimming session.  Please make sure they arrive on time for breakfast club so 

they can eat before their swimming session. 

Your child will need a swim suit or swimming truncks, a towel and a swimming hat.  Your child can use 

swimming goggles if they wish to.  You can also pack a small, quick to eat snack for your child to have after 

their swim session. 

Once your child has finished swimming, a member of staff will escort the group to their classroom.  

Please ensure you arrive on time so that your child does not miss any of their swimming time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


